Year 8 GCSE Options



7th January 2021

Dear Parent

RE: GSCE options

Letters from the college with initial details about the GCSE process will be sent or hand delivered over the next few days.

There will be more information from the college in due course, including access to an online parents evening available from the 21st January.

In the meantime you can access the digital version of the option booklet and watch a video on how to choose your options by going to https://www.fromecollege.org/join-us/year-8-options-registration or by copying this address into your website browser.

Any questions about the process should be directed to the college. Pupils can of course ask their Oakfield teachers for advice if they'd like to discuss their choices.

Thank you

X Stewart

Mrs Stewart Head of KS3



